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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 Every Quarter the Parish Finance Council meets. 
We will be meeting this Wednesday October 12th at 
7:00pm. All the minutes are then turned into the San 
Fernando Regional Office for approval. We are also 
audited every month by an outside company to make 
sure that everything balances out. A special thank you 
to the Finance Council members for their commitment 
and dedication to the parish and the school. We are 
blessed with so many wonderful volunteers at our 
parish and our school. 
	 Starting Next Sunday October 16th there will 
be envelopes available for the All Souls Novena. If 
you wish to enroll your beloved dead in the All Souls 
Novena, please take an envelope and write the names 
of the beloved dead on it. Please turn that in along 
with your donation to the parish. The novena will run 
from Wednesday November 2nd through Thursday 
November 10th.
	 We will also once again be selling candles for 
ten dollars each to be lit on All Souls Day November 
2nd. Those are different envelopes than the novena. If 
you wish to have a candle lit for a deceased loved one, 
please turn those into the office no later than Sunday 
October 30th.  We have done this the last couple of 
years and it has worked out great. If the envelope is 
not filled out properly, we will not be able to process 
it. ONE NAME PER CANDLE ENVELOPE.
Here are some important dates coming up:
All Saints Day Mass (Holy Day of Obligation):
 Monday 10/31@5pm
 Tuesday 11/1@8:00am, 5:00pm, 7:00pm
All Souls Day Mass
 Wednesday 11/2@ 8am &5pm
7:00 pm- Special Evening Mass with Altar of the 
deceased present
Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount will be announced at a later time. 
Thank you for your generosity and continued support 
of Holy Trinity Parish.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que vengan 
a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, oren y 
de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a nueve de 
la noche en la escuela.

DID YOU KNOW?
Safety tips for kids playing sports this school year. 
Sports seasons start early, even for young children, 
and while it’s great that they’re out getting exercise 
and learning new skills, safety is still a top priority. 
It’s recommended that all children who are playing 
school sports have an annual physical, and relevant 
health information (allergies, conditions, etc.) should 
be shared with coaches. Parents should make sure 
their children have the right gear, and that it fits and 
works wells. Children should stay well-hydrated, 
well-fed, and well-rested to keep up their energy 
andstrength. Student athletes should be learning to be 
kind and fair, too, no matter the outcome of the game.

HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL STUDENT NON-
DISCRIMINATION POLICY
Holy Trinity School, mindful of its mission to be a 
witness to the love of Christ for all, admits students 
regardless of race, color, national origin, and/or ethnic 
origin to all rights, privileges, programs, and activities 
generally accorded or made available to students at 
the school. The school does not discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, disability, medical condition, sex, 
or national and/or ethnic origin in the administration 
of educational policies and practices, scholarship 
programs, and athletic and other school-administered 
programs, although certain athletic leagues and 
other programs may limit participation and some 
archdiocesan schools operate as single-sex schools.
While the school does not discriminate against 
students with special needs, a full range of services 
may not always be available to them. Decisions 
concerning the admission and continued enrollment 
of a student in the school are based upon the student’s 
emotional, academic, and physical abilities and the 
resources. 

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Are you happy with your child’s school experience? 
Consider sending your child to our parish school 
– where the values taught in the classroom reflect 
the values of your home. Small class sizes with 
under 20 students makes it possible for us to 
create a personalized experience for your child to 
help them excel. Did you know that the Catholic 
Education Foundation of Los Angeles has received 
a $50 million gift to provide financial support to 
new students enrolling in an Archdiocesan school 
for fall. Catholic education is affordable and 
tuition assistance is available! If you would like to 
arrange a tour of our parish school or get additional 
information on enrollment and financial assistance, 
please call us at (323) 663 -2064 or email our 
principal at klloyd@holytrinity-la.com Give your 
child the gift of a Catholic education this fall!

VIRTUS: PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN & 
KEEPING THE PROMISE ALIVE
Holy Trinity Parish’s Safeguard the Children 
Committee plays a crucial role in assuring that the 
safeguard initiatives found in the United States 
Conference of Catholic Bishops’ Charter for the 
Protection of Children and Young People have been 
made a priority in our parish and school and that the 
Archdiocesan safe environment programs, policies 
and procedures are being implemented throughout 
our parish/school community. All adults over the age 
of 18 who are involved in volunteer ministry with 
children must attend a mandatory training session 
called Protecting God’s Children. This initial 2 ½ 
hour training session will be offered in our parish 
on Saturday, August 20th at 2:00pm or Thursday, 
September 1st at 6:00pm. The certificate from this 
class if good for 4 years. If you need to re-certify, a 
Keeping the Promise Alive class will be offered in 
our parish on Saturday, September 10th at 2:30pm or 
Thursday, September 15th at 6:30pm. These classes 
are for adults over the age of 18 only and are held 
in the school. Space is limited and a reservation is 
required. For more information or to reserve your 
space - contact the school office at (323) 663 – 2064. 
For information regarding sessions offered in other 
locations, please see the Virtus website a www.virtus.
org


